
Vacancies exist for two positions on the Nebraska Natural Resources Commission.  Those interested in 

being considered for an appointment by the Governor to represent either (1) public power districts or 

(2) ground water irrigator interests on the Nebraska Natural Resources Commission should visit the 
Governor’s website at: https://governor.nebraska.gov/board-comm-req and submit an application for 
Executive Appointment.
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